From: Warren Doty

To: Jim Malkin; Bill Rossi (bill.rossi@compass.com); Tim Carroll
Cc: Dilly Deblaze

Subject: Road work after the storm

Date: Thursday, October 28, 2021 10:15:31 AM

Nan and | drove up and down Middle Road, North Road, The Crossroad, and into Menemsha at 5PM
on Wednesday, the day of the big Noreaster. The roads were in really good shape, no blockage, tree
limbs pulled way to the side of the road. We were very impressed and pleased. Our Streets
Superintendent did a great job with help from the fire department, police department, and John
Keene. Thank you to all for a good job. To have recovered from the storm by 5PM on the same day
as the storm was really good work. Warren
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